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February 10, 2015
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Sealed bids will be received by the DeSoto County Board of Education, DeSoto County Schools, at the Superintendent’s Office at 5 East South Street, Hernando, Mississippi, until 11:00 a.m., March 3, 2015, for the sale of surplused printers and copiers for the DeSoto County School District.  Bid #173-PC-DCS-15
Specifications are on file at the office of the Superintendent. To receive a copy of the specifications please contact the Purchasing Department at 662-449-7227, by fax at 662-449-7242, by e-mail:  melissa.thomas@dcsms.org
The contract will be awarded to the highest responsible bidder.  The owner reserves the right to waive any informalities and to reject any or all bids.







     /s/ Milton Kuykendall







     Superintendent of Education
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DeSoto County School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, gender, religion, national origin, age, or handicapping conditions and is an equal opportunity employer.


